
August 20, 2013 

A special meeting of the Yorkville Town Board was called to order by Chairman Peter L. Hansen 

at 6:45 PM, August 20, 2013 in the Yorkville Town Board Room, 925 15th Avenue, Union Grove.  

Present were Chairman Hansen, Supervisors Gruhn and McMahon and the Clerk-Treasurer.  

The meeting had been properly noticed  and purpose of he meeting was to consider the 

application for a temporary class B retailers license and temporary operator’s permits for the 

Electric Run to be held on August 24, 2013 at the Racine County Ag. Society grounds, 19805 

Durand Avenue, Union Grove.   

Supervisor McMahon moved to approve the Class B retailer’s license for the Racine County 

Convention & Visitor’s Bureau to sell beer at the Electric Run on August 24, 2013.  Supervisor 

Gruhn seconded the motion which then carried. 

Temporary Operator permits were granted to Steve Hawkins, Ray Stibeck, Randall Treu, and 

Marty Schlegel for use at the Electric Run on August 24th   on a motion from Supervisor Gruhn, 

second by Supervisor McMahon and motion carried. 

With no further business to come before the meeting, Supervisor McMahon moved to adjourn, 

second by Supervisor Gruhn and motion carried.  Chairman Hansen then adjourned the meeting 

at 6:48PM. 

 

 

     _______________________________________ 

     Judy Aimone, Clerk-Treasurer 

  


